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Full Text

The Permanent Forum greatly welcomes the new global indigenous peoples’
partnership initiative that UNDP is developing with the International Labour
Organization (ILO) and OHCHR to promote the United Nations Declaration on the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples and ILO Convention No. 169. The Permanent Forum
hopes to support that initiative, working in cooperation with other actors, by
providing advice during the initial phase as well as throughout the process.
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